
The Water Treatment Plant will be
shutdown in order to complete the Sand

Separator "T's" connection.
 

Water use is ONLY permitted for the
prevention or control of fires and for health
and safety of any person during this time!

TEMPORARY STAGE 4 WATER
RESTRICTIONS ENACTED FOR

TUESDAY, JULY 13, 2021 - 10 AM to 2 PM
WEDNESDAY, JULY 14, 2021 - 10 AM to 2 PM

We will update you if there is any change.
Thank you for your cooperation

We hope this to be the last water supply
interruption!


